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             04 June 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 10 & Year 12 students returning to the Academy 

 

Thank you for confirming that your child will be able to return to school, from the 15th June in line 

with the recent government announcement. 

 

Your response to the survey is now allowing us to plan suitable face to face provision. This 

extensive work is currently underway and we will be in touch with you again next week to 

provide greater details of this provision. This will of course ensure that your child’s health and 

safety is of paramount importance, including their mental health and well-being, alongside 

supporting their academic progress. 

 

Please do not send your child into school until you receive a follow up letter explaining the next 

steps. 

 

As, always please take care and keep safe. Do take time to refer to our website link 
http://www.stmarksacademy.com/page/?title=Health+%26amp%3B+Well%2Dbeing&pid=164  to 

support you and your families mental health and well-being. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Lisa Peterkin 

Principal 
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